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Parents: Please limit sending excess gear like school bags that could stay at home or in the car.

If your child is unwell please do not send them along to the lesson.

Books and toys have been removed from the waiting room. 
Sta� will be regularly sanitizing all high touch areas. 

Elite Dance Corps  is a member and supporter of 
Ontario Dance & Performing Arts Guidelines for COVID-19. 

We have increased cleaning and sanitizing procedures.
Thank you for your co-operation and support,

we are looking forward to seeing you soon!

The waiting room is CLOSED to anyone other 
than the dancer enrolled. (Exceptions made 
for our pre-schol classes and very special 
circumstances only).  To keep you, our 
dancers and sta� safe we must limit waiting 
and congregation around the studio.  We ask 
you to please follow social distancing markers 
set in place. 

Each student will have their name recorded, 
any other individual coming into our building 
or property must be recorded.  If you intend 
to enter the property, we recommend you 
bring your own pen.  We will also have a 
supply that must be sanitized after use.  
Dancers MUST sanitize their hands upon 
entry and exit of our facility.  Masks MUST be 
worn at all times in common areas, but not in 
the studio rooms when dancing.


